
Transition Team Announcement 

The Transition Team will of course not be meeting at the clubhouse until it is once again cleared for use. 
The 3-23-20 Meeting is cancelled. 
 
The Transition team will meet via conference call beginning with the 3-30-20 meeting. 
Meeting minutes will be published on the website consistent with those to date. 
Homeowners can submit questions or comments prior to or after each meeting by email or phone to: 
 
Doug Elliott; Transition Team Chair 
E: 140thnyvi@gmail.com 
C:(585)313-1655 
 
Rob Dunham; Premier Management 
E: Rob@PremierManagementNC.com 
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